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NZART 2022
CONFERENCE

The original venue James Cook Grand Chancellor Wellington
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advised Headquarters on 10 March 2022, that they can no
longer host our annual conference due Covid restrictions
placing a delay on their refurbishment plans, namely electrical
upgrades.

Council held a special meeting on Wednesday 16 March to
determine options available to us at such late notice.

Council agreed to change the date and venue as the
alternative.

Date of Conference 2022:

Venue:

AGM Commencement:

No other locations were available to us in June, as Covid has
affected a number of organisations holding their conferences in
or around May/June. Therefore, as we have already held the
2020 AGM at the Brentwood, (again due to Covid and the
cancellation of the Greymouth Conference), it was prudent to
return to their tried-and-true venue.

The Brentwood Hotel offers a free hotel shuttle service and free
on-site parking and is located only minutes from Wellington
airport.

Accommodation is available at the hotel, with a number of
rooms already set aside for attendees to book, we will provide a
booking reference in due course.

The weekend will be run as per information already published
on the conference web site <www.nzart-conference.nz>, with
the only change being the dates and location.
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https://nzart.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64f7be5730c7460d77210d538&id=ff6d9ab46b&e=b6bfe34cb6

It is still intended to run the NZART AGM and AREC Annual
Meeting on Saturday 10 September, Saturday evening dinner
and AGMs/Forums on the Sunday. An Alternative programme
will run on both days. The conference will conclude on the
Sunday 11 September at 3:30 pm. This timetable will allow
people to fly in on the Saturday and leave on the Sunday, only
requiring a single night's accommodation if that is your
intention.

Once all pricing is confirmed, a Conference Registration Form
will be available on the conference web site and published in an
upcoming Break-In, namely the May-June issue.

NZART Council will hold its annual face-to-face meeting on the
Friday 9 September 2022. AREC Management will run their
meeting also on the Friday.

NZART realises that this change will affect those who have
booked travel or made other arrangements to attend in June,
but the circumstances are beyond our control.

We hope to see you all in Wellington over the weekend of 10-11
September 2022.
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Our email address is:
nzart@nzart.org.nz
admin@arec.nz

NZART and AREC Postal address:
Level 1
15 Geange Street
Upper Hutt, 5018

Contact number:

+64 939 2189
AREC: 022 432 2105
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